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The NSS Unit of Little Flower Degree and PG College conducted an online quiz 

on August 15, 2023 as a part of Independence Day Celebrations. 

The youth rarely have time to remember our rich history and culture in today's 

fast-paced, intensely competitive daily life. This is especially important while the 

country is celebrating Azadi ka Amrit Mahotsav. 

The NSS program officer, Mr. M. Prashanth, prepared the quiz and posted the 

Google Form link in the WhatsApp groups where the students could access the 

link and attempt the quiz. Link for the quiz was available for 12hrs(9AM-9PM). 

The quiz was taken by 83 students and many students successfully attempted the 

quiz and scored above 75%. Online Certificates were given for those students. 

 

 

BROCHURE OF THE QUIZ 


